Academic
Senate

April 2, 2014
To:  J. Wudka, Chair
Riverside Division

Fr: C. Varma, Chair
Committee on Faculty Research Lecturer

Re:  Proposed Changes to the Bylaws of the Riverside Division

The Committee on Faculty Research Lecturer has reviewed the proposed changes to the
bylaws of the Riverside Division and approves of the changes.



